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Newsflash – January 2024 
 

 

We are delighted to announce that Great Park Academy’s new school Reserved Matters 

Planning Application was approved by Newcastle City Council yesterday afternoon, Monday 8th 

January 2024. 

We are very much looking forward to seeing our contractor, Galliford Try, commencing the main 

construction programme, which is anticipated to start in February.  

As reported in our December Newsletter, we are on target to move into the new school building 

for the Autumn Term in 2025. 

In our next update, we hope to be able to share with you some photographs of the works on site. 
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